From: Bordoni, Denise 
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 2:20 PM
To: Superfine, Richard; Widawsky, Dan
Cc: Sorfleet, Steve
Subject: Gift Accepted on Behalf of City

Gift Accepted on Behalf of City

I received a phone call this morning from Kenneth Fouts III who resides at 1254 Bordeaux St, Livermore, CA 94550 concerning a letter he received about his vehicle. The letter was notifying him that the city identified his vehicle as being abandoned. I explained that the vehicle would be scheduled to be towed tomorrow and provided him with the current location of the vehicle. He called a short time later and said that his son went to the location and retrieved the vehicle. Mr Fouts was relieved because he believed that the vehicle had been stolen. He expressed how thankful he was for my assistance. The call ended. Approximately 90 minutes later, a flower arrangement arrived from Jazzy Flowers. This gift has been accepted on behalf of the city and is on display in our public waiting area. Please let me know should you need additional information.​

Denise Bordoni

Streets & Sanitation

